
Mayor Ivan Allen 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

WILLIAM R. FISHER, M.D. 
JAMES E. PRUm, M.D. 

SUITE 265-C, DOCTORS BUILDING 
490 Peachtree Street, N. E. 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30308 

JA 4-2666 

June 28, 1967 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter which I have written to Chief Herbert 
Jenkins for your information. I feel that the request which I have made 
is a simple and straightforward one which would ease the problems of 
parents with children who must attend the stadium events without the 
parents accompanying them. The use of the Shuttle busses , under these 
circumstances , ha s not proven satisfactory in our hands. I would appre­
ciate your giving this careful consideration. 

Respectfully , 

William R . Fisher, M. D. 

WRF/lp 

Enclosure 




